



Ukulele tuition for the autumn term will begin on Tuesday 8 January 2019.

New students are welcome to start as well as continuing students.

If you are interested in either beginning or continuing please email me on
harad_sian@hotmail.com details and fees are below.

There will be 11 sessions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The fees will be £33.00 for the term.

There is also a bursary scheme available to those children on free school meals.

Please speak to the school office for details.

Angharad Griffiths. (Ukulele tutor)




